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To whom it may concern:
 
My husband and I strongly oppose HB 2004-A.  We own rental properties in
Klamath County and we try very hard to be good and fair landlords and to
take good care of our properties.  We've been owners of rental properties for
16 years and with that experience I think I can certainly state that HB2001-A
is an awful idea.  I could go on and on but I'm sure others have already done
so; keeping it short - this is not the right solution to a lack of housing and
not all landlords should be punished for actions deemed unfair by a few. 
Please do not vote for this bill.
 
Thank you,
 
Misty Buckley
Klamath Falls, OR
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